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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
(Notice  17   of 2022) 

 
CIPC IS MIGRATING TO THE NEW CORPORATE WEBSITE 

 
The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (“CIPC”) will implement the new corporate website design 
effective from the weekend of 15 – 17 July 2022. The changes intend to improve website navigation and the ease of 
accessing the information on the website.  
 
This comes after regular feedback we have been receiving from customers regarding their experience with accessing, 
locating and retrieving the information from the current website. Among others, the feedback reflects that customers 
are experiencing difficulty in navigating the website and accessing information required. 
 
We will continue making improvements on the website, and always appreciate feedback from the website users.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
_____________ 
Adv. Rory Voller 
Commissioner: CIPC 
Date:      /07/2022 
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